
	
	

The	Aden	Port	Command	directs	an	investigation	into	an	
accident	that	caused	the	death	of	a	worker	at	the	port	of	
Al-Mualla	
	

Aden	Ling	-	Abdullah	Al	Sharafi			Saturday,	26	October	2019	01:09	AM	
	

 
	
The	Executive	Chairman	and	Chairman	of	the	Board	of	Directors	of	the	Port	of	Aden,	Dr.	Mohamed	
Alawi	Amzrabh,	quickly	directed	the	investigation	into	the	death	of	a	worker.	
	

Adham	Mohammed	Khalid,	a	"counting	clerk"	of	a	shipping	company,	died	during	the	unloading	of	
the	timber	from	the	ship	in	the	port	of	Mualla.	
	

A	source	at	the	Information	Department	in	the	port	of	Aden	said	that	the	port	leadership	asked	the	
competent	authorities	within	the	port	to	expedite	the	investigation	and	submit	the	results	of	the	
investigation	to	it	on	Sunday	morning	in	order	to	take	appropriate	measures	to	reduce	these	
incidents	and	hold	those	responsible	accountable.	
	

The	port	leadership	expressed	its	regret	over	the	incident	and	extends	its	deepest	condolences	and	
sincere	sympathy	to	the	family	of	the	late	Adham	Mohamed	Khaled	Haidar.	
	

May	God	rest	his	soul	through	His	mercy,	forgiveness,	satisfaction,	and	His	abode	in	his	paradise,	
and	inspire	his	family	and	his	family	with	patience	and	solace.	
ا ضیأ 	 أرقا 	



 


